
 
08 May 2024 

MEC MAILE AND CITY OF EKURHULENI TO HANDOVER HOUSES AT JOHN DUBE 
MEGA PROJECT 

 

The MEC for Human Settlements and Infrastructure Development, Lebogang 
Maile, will on Thursday, 09 May 2024 handover 208 houses to qualifying and 
deserving beneficiaries at the John Dube Mega Project in Ekurhuleni. 

The ANC-led Provincial administration has been hard at work to tackle the 
housing backlog and meet expectations as mandated by the electorate. 
Gauteng has a huge number of beneficiaries on the housing waiting list, owing 
to its strategic location as an economic powerhouse, providing opportunities 
to  people from different parts of the Country. This in-migration has led to a 
high demand not only for houses but health facilities, schools and social 
facilities.  

MEC Maile, accompanied by the City of Ekurhuleni Member of the Mayoral 
Committee will also inspect houses in the Project that are at different stages 
of completion. 

 The details of the event are as follows: 

 Date:   Thursday, 09 May 2024 

Time:   09:00 am 

Venue: John Dube Mega Project (Duduza).  

  

   

END. 


